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Kirk Darroch opened the meeting promptly at 7:00 
PM. The visitors were David Yokum of LHR 
Technologies, tonight’s speaker, Bob Moore of 
Plano, Jason Brooks who heard about the club at the 
Woodworker’s Show, and new member, Jeff Fritzson, 
who graciously volunteered to be Program Chairman 
for the upcoming year. 
 
Announcements 
This month’s meeting, on March 21st, is at Owen 
Haggard's shop. The map is on page 3. The program 
was not available at the time of printing. 
 
Questions and Remark 
John Stankus reminded club members that April is the 
month for renewing dues. And while on the subject, 
Kirk asked for nominations for 2006-2007 officers. 
Volunteers came forward for: 
President –  
Vice President –  
Treasurer – Jack Edgecomb 
Membership Chairman – Dick Koch 
Photography – Pete Yavner 
Librarian – Wendall Brough 
Video Librarian – Kirk Darroch 
Programs – Jeff Fritzson 
Webmaster – Mark Simon 
Secretary/Newsletter – Dorothy Truitt 
Raffle prizes –  
 
Any club member who is interested in any of the open 
positions, please feel free to call any board member for 
information. Remember it is YOUR club. 
 
Dale Osborne made a plea for the return of overdue 
library materials. Materials are checked out for one 
month. Please return those in your possession. 
 
Vic Caranna mentioned that he was having trouble 
with a 12V Porter Cable drill. The battery charger had 
bit the dust and Porter Cable no longer repairs them. 
He upgraded, but said that if he had known the final 
cost, he would have “repaired” the charger himself. 
 
Rick Hastings asked about wider Melamine. Club 
members said that both Lowes and Home Depot carry 
wider stock.                                                 
 
Bob Jones recently installed Pergo flooring in his new 
home and needs a 22’ transit between the carpet and 
the Pergo. Suggested place to look was B Molding in 
Plano.           
 

B Molding was also suggested when Kirk Darroch 
asked about oak molding. Wilson Door and Window in 
Dallas was another.           
 
Munawar Soomro is building some large cabinets for 
a local food pantry. He had questions about using 
biscuits joiners and pocket hole screws as the cabinets 
will be very heavy and will contain canned goods. 
Cleats were suggested to give the shelves more 
support. It was also suggested that he go on the 
Internet and find the calculations for the weight. Steel 
shelves were also suggested but as the cabinets must 
be locked, steel would not do. 
Munawar also mentioned a recall from Porter Cable 
regarding some routers. You might want to check the 
Porter Cable web site. 
 
Articles and announcements are always welcome for 
the newsletter. Please send or e-mail any submissions 
to Dorothy – Dorothy.truitt@NTWA.org. 
 
Classified                                                                            
For those club members who have something for sale, 
you can list those objects in the newsletter by calling or 
e-mailing Dorothy the information. You can also put 
them on the web site by contacting Mark Simon. 
 
E-mails 
John Stankus reminded the club of the creation of two 
Yahoo groups for members to use. One will be for 
announcements and the other for the newsletter. Ed. 
Note: to simplify the mailing of the newsletter, all e-mail 
recipients should sign up for this new system. By the 
July issue only the Yahoo groups will receive the 
newsletter. It is getting too difficult to keep up with two 
different lists. 
 
Dues and Other News 
Visitors are always welcome of course, but if you are a 
regular attendee and have not joined the club, please 
remedy that oversight.  The club needs your financial 
support. Please give your dues to John Stankus at the 
meeting or mail it to the PO Box. 
 
John also has some new NTWA directories available. 
Please contact him if you did not get our directory. 
Nametags are available at the meeting. With so many 
new members, it is difficult to keep track of all the 
names. Please announce your name and/or wear a 
nametag. 
 
Web News 
The web site now has a member e-mail list and a 



 

place for members to display their projects.  There is 
also a bulletin board for club members interested in 
classified ads. Mark Simon welcomes comments and 
pictures for the web site.   
 
Library  
The materials in the library (housed in Owen 
Haggard’s shop) are available on a one-month loan to 
members only.  If you have materials checked out, 
please return them ASAP. If you are new to the club, 
please check out our extensive library of information. If 
you have not yet joined, this month is a perfect time. 
          
Show and Tell 
                                                                                              
Greg Glennon showed several of his turnings. He had 
a bowl from hackberry that he had created with help 
from turner Bob Larson. He also had a shallow bowl 
he had burned from a burl blank.                            
 
Jeff Fritzson showed his turned pens, goblets and a 
mahogany bowl. 
 
Bill Jacobs brought in a large picture frame made 
from Purple Heart. He used a grinder to shape the 
fame molding. Dale Osborne asked Bill how he liked 
working with the Purple Heart. Bill says that it chips 
easily. Bill also mentioned that Alton Bowman – a 
shellac expert – offered to give a class. Many 
interested hands were raised. 
 
Walt Schuster showed the beginnings of a coffee 
table that he was making for his daughter. The legs 
were attached with what Walt called a “Henserling” 
joint. 
 
Steve Yauch showed an MDF template he made for 
the shelves he builds. He needed a way to repeat the 
cuts for the supports so he built a jig. 
 
Bob Jones brought in his new “electric” tape measure. 
Bob said it came in real handy when he was laying the 
Pergo. 
 
The winners of the Show and Tell drawings were Bill 
Jacobs and Jeff Fritzson. 
 
Raffle 
There were two raffle prizes this month. Dan Pugliese 
won the tool bag and Greg Vaughn won the router 
bits. 
 

 
Program  
This month’s program, presented by David Yokum Of 
LHR Technologies was a very interesting 
demonstration of the Carvewright  The compact 
machine can carve, joint, and act as a router. It was a 
very impressive program and many club members 
were ready to ask more when it was over. If you 
missed the demo you can access their website at 
http://www.carvewright.com/ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 



 

North Texas Woodworkers Association, 
 P.O. Box 831567, Richardson, TX 75083-1587

Current Officers and Directors 
Office  Name     Home Phone         Work               E-Mail 
President           Steve Jenkins       972-247-9086                                        steve.Jenkins@ntwa.org 
Vice President   Mike Pregent        972-242-1115         972-487-9474         mike.pregent@ntwa.org 
Treasurer          Jack Edgecomb    469-767-8029         972-952-3910         jack.edgecomb@ntwa.org  
Sect/Newsletter Dorothy Truitt    972-926-5393         214-213-4576         dorothy.truitt@ntwa.org 
Programs          Munawar Soomro 469-366-5317         214-874-0200         munawar.soomro@ntwa.org 
Shows               George Thornton  817-239-8199         817-216-6906         george.thornton@ntwa.org 
Library               Dale Osborne      214-692-7642          972-883-2025         dale.osborne@ntwa.org 
Library (video)   Kirk Darroch        972-335-0716                                          kirk.darroch@ntwa.org 
Membership      John Stankus       972-596-9386         972-684-8823         john.stankus@ntwa.org 
Webmaster        Mark Simon         972-429-4811         972-808-2943         msimon@ntwa.org 
Raffle                 Bob Jones                                                                          bob.jones@ntwa.org 
Service Proj.     Jim Dawson          940-365-1706                                        jim.dawson@ntwa.org 
The board serves from April through March of the following year.  Bylaws are available upon request.  The board meets the first Tuesday of each 
month at 6:00p.m. at La Madeleine restaurant at Park and Preston, in Plano. 

NTWA Calendar 
March meeting: Tuesday, the 21st @ 7:00 PM @ Owen Haggard’s shop in Plano.  
Meeting Map                                                                                                                                       
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Road 
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CHOICE PLYWOOD & LUMBER, INC. 
P.O. Box 292564 * 837 E. Highway 121 

Lewisville, TX 75029 
 

Cabinet Plywood, Lumber & Moldings 
 

Sylvia Williams 
 

Phone: 972-434-2838 * 972-434-1263 
 
 

Windhaven 

 
Woods of Mission Timber 

 
Specialty cuts of mesquite, mesquite burl, cypress, 
red cedar, oaks, pine, and black walnut.  Services of 

sawmill, kiln, and custom-cut treated woods and 
poles. 

 
          4203 FM 455 West                  940-458-4750 
        Sanger, TX 76266               940-368-1747 

 

 Directions: In Plano, going north on the Toll road, 
exit Parker or Windhaven, turn left on Windhaven, 
and right onto Communications Parkway. Owen’s 
shop is the first driveway on the right. 

 



 

  
Hardwood Lumber Company 

Custom Moldings and Millwork 
Run on Site 

Furniture & Cabinet Grade 
Lumber & Plywood 

M-F 7:30-5:00 – Saturday Sometimes 
10551 Goodnight Lane     972-869-1230 

Helping You Make Wood Work 
Jet Porter Cable Delta 
Performax DeWalt Nova 
Sorby Pfiel Record 

A Complete Line of 
Woodworking Accessories 

A Variety of 
Woodworking Classes and Seminars 

New Store Hours: 
Monday - Wednesday  9 a.m. To 7 p.m. 
Thursday  9 a.m. To 9 p.m. 
Friday  9 a.m. To 7 p.m. 
Saturday  9 a.m. To 6 p.m. 
Sunday  9 a.m. To 5 p.m. 

14380 Marsh Lane - Addison TX 75001 
 (972) 241-0701 
 

 
 
 

14380 Marsh Lane - Addison TX 75001 
 (972) 241-0701 
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1006-B N. Tennessee 
McKinney, TX 75069 
Phone:    (469)742-0097 
Toll-free:  (866)679-6637 
Fax:         (972)346-2611 
www.curlywoods.com 
 


